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Virtual Learning Has Launched! 
 
Thanks to really fantastic professionals, I am seeing very creative  
lessons at all of our grade levels. Need information? Please visit our 
COVID-19 website. We will regularly update our FAQ page as information 
becomes available. 
 

Board of Education Recap  
 
 
 

April 7, 2020 

Dear Vikings –  

Despite the setbacks caused by COVID-19, there are always reasons to recognize our students and staff for a 
job well done. This was the case at Monday night’s Board of Education meeting as the Board “virtually” 
congratulated the 2020 Wisconsin State Champion Gymnastics team and coaches. This is the sixth time in our 
school’s history our program has brought home the trophy in the contest’s 50 year history. Here is a picture of 
many of our amazing Vikings being recognized…. 

Director of Student Services, Mr. Brian Johnson, was on hand to provide an update to the Board about their 
strategic plan. Specifically, Brian has been monitoring our students’ 
“Individual Academic, Social and Emotional Readiness Levels.” The details 
for his report may be found here. 

The Board unanimously approved a waiver of instructional hours offered by 
the Department of Instruction, due to Governor Evers’ COVID-19 Public 
Health Emergency. This would only impact the 2019-2020 school year. 

I know this is an unsettling time for all of our Vikings. Please know we are 
here to help. No question is too small, too silly. If I can be of service (or any 
member of our team), won’t you please let me know 
(salernosteve@mhasd.k12.wi.us)? I remain…. 

…proud to be a Viking and hope you are too!  
 
Steve 

“What Do You Do If Your 
Child/Friend Ends up in a Mental 

Health Crisis during the COVID-19 
Pandemic?” 

 
Please refer to the information 
found on our District’s website: 
https://www.mounthorebschools.or
g/district/mental-health-guidance-
for-families.cfm 
 

and 
 
Please consider joining our next 
community forum with Nancy 
Pierce, Clinical Social Worker. It 
will be available for streaming from 
our District’s main webpage 
beginning, Wednesday, April 15, 
2020. 
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